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Vote by mail is the most inclusive method of voting. In person voting would 

disproportionately affect people with disabilities, the elderly, the 

immunocompromised, and those with busy schedules or no car.  

Furthermore, registered voters should not need photo id, as they have already 

registered. This seems like another step that would make voting more difficult for 

underprivileged people. 


